BYRD BUILDING

July 30, 2013

City of Norman 201 West Gray, Bldg A Norman, Oklahoma 73069

Attn.: Ken Danner

Development Coordinator

Reference: Drainage/ Utility Easement Encroachment Request

601 Manor Hill Rd.

Dear Mr. Danner,

Byrd Building requests consent to encroach for a driveway in the 25' U/E & D/E at the southern area of the site. The driveway will not encroach into the 10' U/E adjacent to the fence and 25' U/E & D/E.

I have attached a site plan, approvals from City of Norman and approvals from the utility companies located in the adjacent easement.

Please accept our \$400.00 check and this letter as our request for the encroachment of reference.

Sincerely,

Rick Byrd
Byrd Building

ON 8/7/13

Attachments: Site plan –, Cox Communications, Inc. letter dated August 2, 2013, OG&E letter dated August 1, 2013, Oklahoma Natural Gas letter dated July 30, 201, AT&T email dated July 24, 2012, OEC email dated July 26, 2013 and City of Norman email from Jim Speck dated July 22, 2013, City of Norman emails from David Riesland & Greg Hall dated July 23, 2013.

